Daily Announcements
January 23, 2020
 
Potter Cup!: ONE MORE DAY to Potter Cup!
Tomorrow, Wear your Potter Cup shirt or red and gold. Show your HMS PRIDE.
Some Potter Cup advice, don't bring your backpack or anything you don't need to school.
And, wear pants with pockets! You need to carry your cell phone and keep your tickets for food and snacks. It's much easier to keep these items in your pocket then carrying them around in your hand all day.
Dev Gu: Developmental Guidance, you do NOT need to go to the auditorium today (Thursday). Please meet Mrs. Naylor in the library as usual.
End of day Homeroom: Students are to return to homeroom today (Thursday) at 2:25 to get Potter Cup t-Shirts.
Pretzel Sale: Don't forget about the pretzel sale Young Mind Changes Lives is holding in the connecting corridor after school today (Thursday) to support the Australian animals. All pretzels are just $1.00. Together we can make a difference and you know you want a pretzel!
Bowling Club: Bowling Club meets today (Thursday)! Please meet outside of Mrs. Datner's room- 237 after school. Be sure to have your $7 ready... oh, and don't forget money for the snack bar!
Quiz Bowl: The final round of Quiz Bowl will take place today (Thursday) after school in room 152. Will D'Intessa finish the year undefeated? Which teams will be eliminated from playoff contention? Be there - remember we are meeting on Thursday, not Friday due to that Potter Cup thing.
Science Fair: Are you interested in participating in this year's Science Fair? Get more information today (Thursday) in Mrs. Berardoni's room, 226, from 2:45 to 3:30. Hope to see you there!
End of Quarter 2: Do you believe it? Tomorrow (Friday) is the last day of the 2nd quarter. Please be sure to check PowerSchool over the weekend so you know where to go for your next quarter class.
Nerd Sanctuary: Nerd Sanctuary is meeting up and ready to geek out! We'll be testing some of our nerdy knowledge at this meeting, so remember to bring your brain. Meet up next Wednesday after school in the library.
Create Club: New Year, New Creations! If you would like to join us at Create Club next Friday, we'd love to have you! Bring your creation - be it art, music, or something of your very own! We'll meet at 7:10 am in the Library next Wednesday.
H-PRIDE: The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is a Potter Cup Snack Voucher. If you would like to redeem this incentive, please write your full name and homeroom teacher’s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card and place it in your grade level bin, located in the library, by the end of the day on Thursday, January 23rd. You will receive your voucher in homeroom prior to Potter Cup.
6th-grade math club: There is no 6th-grade math club today (Thursday). 6th Grade math club will resume on Tuesday 1/28.
Found: An airpod case with 1 airpod was turned in, also a Bluetooth speaker. Come to the tech office with your phone to see if these items are yours. . An Invisalign was left at Harry Potter Club yesterday and we've found lots of keys lately too! These can also be claimed in the tech office. The lost and found by the elevator on the second floor is overflowing with gear! Really, go find your lost items! Coats, sweatshirts, lunch bags, water bottles and so much, much, much, more. EVERYTHING will be donated at the end of the month!
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